
“Thank you for your 
continued dedication. 

We recognize and 
celebrate our 

employees years of 
service to Spacecon. 

Congratulations!” 

 

  - Robert Yelinski 
Spacecon Region 

President 

 

Employee Service Awards 

Welcome New/Re-Hires! 

Field 4th Qtr Anniversaries 

COLORADO 

Colorado Springs — Denver — Fort Collins 

V O L U M E  4 ,  I S S U E  4  

Jason A. Carrasco 
Fernando Chaires Miramontes 
Guillermo Hernandez Ramirez 

Hector Castrejon Campos 
Erick Torres 

Alejandro Torres Cobian 

German A. Aleman Flores 21 
Juan C. Miramontes Nevarez 19 

Jose Garcia 18 
Reinel Bustamante 17 

Jesus A. Lara Vigil 16 
Nestor Acosta 14 
Tyler J. Allen 9 
Oscar Cruz Escalante 8 

Jose A. Moreno Rodriguez 7 
Evan S. Losee 7 
Jose L. Garcia 6 
Ryan J. Yelinski 6 
Jorge Estrada Robles 6 

Ricardo Saucedo Lomeli 6 
Shaun M. Dyer 4 

Let’s get social… 
Take photos of your jobsite, co-workers, and events 
for work! Then email them, along with a blurb about 

the photo, to nyelinski@spacecon.com.  

Next, like us on Facebook  
and follow us on Instagram  

to see your photos!  

Salary 4th Qtr Anniversaries 
Embry Gene 24 
King Ken 12 

Baumgardner Brian K. 11 
Jacox Ambrozha 8 
Seale Belinda 6 
Terrell Ronald M. 6 

Scalora Joe 5 
Yelinski Nicole 5 

Save the date for Spacecon’s 2021 
Field Christmas Party 

Friday December 10th: 3pm-6:30pm—Douglas County Fairgrounds 
Kirk Hall—500 Fairgrounds Road, Castle Rock, CO 80104 

Come for great food, drinks, friendly company. We hope you can join us! 

Although 2020 was filled with many obstacles, your hard work and dedication 
to working safe and staying healthy allowed Spacecon to keep moving forward.  

We look forward to celebrating in person (fingers crossed) in 2021 
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In this Issue 
- Congrats Jesus! 

- 2020 Holiday Party 

- Employee 
Recognition 

- Save the Date 

CONGRATULATIONS JESUS! 
Jesus was recently recognized with the Paul O’Hayre Safety Award. Paul was 
instrumental in shaping the safety culture at Irex/Musser Park and helping all of 
the companies achieve world-class safety and health performance. After his 
unfortunate passing, this award was named in his honor and it is awarded to 
individuals who, like Paul, have had a substantial impact on the company’s 
safety culture. It is obvious to all of us at SSC that Jesus definitely meets that 
criteria. This award is not handed out lightly. In fact, Jesus is only the second 
recipient of the award in its nearly ten-year history.   

Jesus’s consistent hard work, dedication and compassion for our workforce 
perfectly embodies the spirit of the award. He has been a tremendous asset to 
our team and his hard work, dedication and commitment has led to some truly 
remarkable results. I am sure it goes without saying, we all know that this award 
is well-deserved. 

Please join me in extending our 
sincerest congratulations to Jesus for 
being recognized with the Paul O’Hayre 
Safety Award! - Bob Yelinski 
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As we all know COVID presented this year w
company to personal. There have been many th

As a company it was important, we focused on s
we were not able to all be together, but we were 

Providing non-perishable food to local charities 
This year was especially important with all the 
you all for donating to the cause. We donated 
Share. 

Every year we receive donations from many 
vendors play a massive roll in our success of m
This year they once again humbly donated to al
Jones Heartz Building Supply, Ahern Rental
Gypsum.   

As donations were received they were organiz
piles. Every team member received a tool, the
bag. All items were broken down by jobsite and p

Onsite Kevin, Craig, Joe, Diego, Ron, Jesus, as
COVID safety protocols, masks, social distanc
handing out all items.  

The TV raffle was held in house this year and
Nestor Acosta for being the grand prize winner!!!
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with many different challenges from jobsite, to 
ings outside all of control.   

similar traditions as in years past. Unfortunately, 
able to celebrate in other ways.   

is something we do not take lightly each year. 
hardships our communities have faced. Thank 
1,539 pounds of nonperishable food to Care & 

vendors and this year was no different. Our 
meeting deadlines to provide supplies we need. 
l of you. Thank you so much for your generosity 
ls, Pioneer Materials, Cemco, and American 

zed, folded, counted, and broken into different 
eir vendor swag bag, and their Spacecon swag 
placed with labels ready for the elves to deliver. 

ssisted in various deliveries while adhering to all 
cing, and hand sanitizing were in place while 

d a huge shout out of Congratulations goes to 
! 


